
  
  
 
 
 

                                                        Reaching for the Stars! 
Canterbury Road, Davyhulme, Manchester, M41 0RX 

Tel 0161 748 3392 
  

12th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year to One and All ! 
 
It was great to have the children all back this week looking well rested and refreshed in their 
smart uniforms and sensible shoes. I would like to thank the vast majority of parents who get 
their children to school on time and attend regularly taking little time off in term time which 
really helps our school to continue to be outstanding. 
 
We have recently had results sent through which confirm our school as one of the top 10% 
for Mathematics and in the top 20% for Reading and Writing in the country. With our great 
attendance figures regularly coming out at an average of 97% we can really celebrate this 
success and I would like to thank all of our Carers , Parents and Grandparents for your 
support and the part you play in our continuing success.  
 
Here are a few reminders for Parents and Carers: 

● Can all email accounts be verified for PARENT PAY as school will use this to contact 
you with important notices from time to time. Please also update any address 
changes. 

●  Thursday 8th February 2018 PTA Discos . 
● Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th March Parents’ Evenings  . 
● Wednesday 28th March will be Chocolate Bingo. 
● DON’T FORGET WE ARE OFF FOR ONE WEEK AT EASTER 30th March to 9th 

April 2018.  
● The new holiday dates list will be sent out separately and placed on the website. 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and help. 
 
                                                                            Yours sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                                           Mr P McDowell 
                                                                                                              Headteacher  


